Friday 4 February

The Pupil Council met Emma, a play worker who is
helping us fill some Play Pods for playtimes. We
consulted with our friends, communicated well and shared
ideas. We will soon have exciting equipment to use
outside and we will help all the children to play with it and
look after it.



